HEBRON NEWS
BULL ARM UPDATE
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Hebron Makes Donations to Community Groups

Hebron is pleased to have supported three community groups and initiatives in recent weeks: Tricentia Academy in Arnold’s
Cove; the 2014 Winter Games in Clarenville; and, the Regional Action Committee on Housing (REACH) also located in

Clarenville.

(L-R) Evelyn Tilley, Co-Chair of the REACH Board; Peter
Velez, Site Services and Labour Manager for the Hebron
Project and Tracey Coady, Housing Support Worker with
REACH.

Peter Velez, Site Services and Labour Manager for the Hebron
Project, presents a cheque to Russ Peddle, Principal of
Tricentia Academy in Arnold's Cove, NL. The funding will be
used to purchase a SmartBoard and/or science lab equipment
for the school.
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What’s New?

GRAVITY BASE STRUCTURE (GBS)

e Cantilever walls and roof on the GBS are completed

e Both concrete batch plants have been disassembled and
relocated to barges. They will be part of the flotilla at
the deep water site (DWS) this summer

e Construction of the GBS at the DWS will continue until
the ice and storage cell walls reach a height of 72
meters and the centre shaft reaches a height of
approximately 120 m

TOPSIDES

e Topsides structural steel and aluminum assembly work
continues for the living quarters

e Work on the first living quarters cabin has begun, as the
future “home away from home” for the Hebron
operations team comes together

e Pier upgrades have begun

PUBLIC BUS TOURS

Public bus tours of the Bull Arm construction site will run
from June to October, 2014. Tours are offered on Tuesdays
and Thursdays at 10AM and 2PM as well as the third
Saturday of each month at 10:30AM (tours take
approximately 1 hour and 15 minutes). To ensure a seat on
the tour, advanced bookings are strongly recommended.
Walk-in appointments will be accommodated as space
permits. To make tour reservations please contact us at:

bullarm.bustours@kkc-gbs.com
or call 709-463-1033.

Inside Topsides module hall - April 2014

Contact Us Project Workforce

The Hebron Information Centre is located at the TCH entrance to As of March 31, 2014, over 3,900

the Bull Arm Site (Nalcor Building). Community Relations staff are Newfoundland and Labrador residents were

generally available Monday-Friday during regular business hours. working on the Hebron Project in the province.
Telephone:  709-463-1033 P
Facsimile: 709-463-1034

Email: info@kkc-gbs.com

For more information about the Hebron Project, visit our website at www.hebronproject.com.



